
 

 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
January 15, 2025 
 
Killaly Street West Road Closure at Railroad Crossing 
 

Where: City Wide 

Who: Citizens of Port Colborne  

When:  January 17-18, 2025 

What:  Killaly Street West, between King Street and Mellanby Avenue, will be temporarily closed 
to vehicles and pedestrians to complete essential repairs to the rail crossing. 
The closure is scheduled to begin at 7 a.m. on Friday, January 17, and is expected to be 
completed by 7 a.m. on Saturday, January 18. Detour signage will be posted to guide 
traffic during this period. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to improve the 
infrastructure in our community. Please plan your travel routes accordingly and follow the 
designated detours. 

More info:  For more details, please contact Public Works at 905-835-2900.  

Staff 
contact: 

Mat Pilon, 
Senior Project Manager Strategic Projects 
905-228-8134 
Mathew.Pilon@portcolborne.ca 
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